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Dear State Water Resources Control Board, 

I have some concerns about the dam(s) removals. As we all know, the many year drought has
caused a large number of California reservoirs to dry up or/and reach dangerously low levels.
This has had a detrimental effect on our water usage and caused the local water management
company to place our community on water rations..
What will be done if the four dams are removed to improve water storage? How will this
additional water storage be financed? Many other questions beyond just better fish habitat.

Bruce Cheek

Avila Beach
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